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This Patient Reminder Card contains important 
safety information that you need to be aware 
of before and during treatment with Simponi.
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2  Pregnancy and vaccinations

In case you have received Simponi while you were 
pregnant, it is important that you inform your baby’s 
doctor about it before your baby receives any vaccine. 
Your baby should not receive a ‘live vaccine’, such as 
BCG (used to prevent tuberculosis) within 6 months 
after your last Simponi injection during pregnancy.

It is important that you and your 
doctor record the brand name and 
batch number of your medicine.

ResultResult



Electronic Signature Form

Code: EM-163761

Name: Simponi_Patient Reminder Card_No PI_Sept2024

Country: Ireland

Product: Simponi_IE

Distribution
Method:

Other

Audience: Patient

Project Owner: Michelle McDonald

Document Type: Educational Material

Promotional
Content:

Non-Promotional Content

I hereby certify that I have examined this material is in its final form and that, in my belief it is in
accordance with all applicable Codes of Practice.

Signatory Approvals

Signatories Approval
Barbara O'Leary
EMEA Signatories
29-Aug-2024 06:22:49 GMT+0000


